
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular no.: 17-075/D05 

 1st December, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Circular on Hangzhou Sister School Exchange Tour 

  To enable students to broaden their horizons, broaden their horizons, and get a wide-life 

learning opportunity, our school intends to hold an study tour to Hangzhou, China in January 2018. 

The details of the study tour are as follows: 

 

Event name Hangzhou Sister School Exchange Tour 

Date 17th January, 2018(Wednesday) to 20th January, 2018 (Saturday) 

Object P1 to P6 students and parents 

(P1 to P3 students should be accompanied by at least one parent) 

Schedule Visit our Sister School in Hangzhou by plane. Visit West Lake, Cloud 

Town, Dream Town, Zhejiang Museum and Xixi wetland. 

Learning Content Through the learning activities, students will be able to observe in person, 

acquire authentic learning experiences, and increase their understanding 

of Chinese culture, history, science and technology. 

Fee  The original fee is about $3,000, which includes transportation, 

accommodation, meals and comprehensive travel insurance. 

 To be subsidized by EDB and school, $500 for a student. Parents are 

required to pay the full fee. 

 The paid fee is non-transferable and cannot be converted into other 

uses. Students who quit after payment will be treated as withdrawing 

from this activity. All fees are non-refundable. 

Travel documents Mainland Travel Permit for Hong Kong and Macau Residents / Passport 

and China tourist visa, or other valid travel documents which valid for at 

least 6 months. 

Remarks School will draw lots to decide who will participate in this programme if the 

number of applicants is more than the quota. Successful applicants will 

receive a detailed circular and a payment notice. 

 For any enquiry, please contact Mr. Cheng Chung Hang. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
Chow Kim Ho 
Principal 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular no.: 17-075/D05 <Please return to Mr. CHENG via class teachers> 

Circular on Hangzhou Sister School Exchange Tour 

Dear Principal,  
 
I have acknowledged the above mentioned circular regarding the study tour to Hangzhou. 

I □ allow my child (with    parents) to participate in the study tour. 

 □ do not allow my child to participate in the study tour. 

Student’s Name:  Parent’s Signature:  

Class:  Date:  

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


